
Highlights of Community Council Meeting 
January 2, 2019 

 
Security: 
 When emergency services arrive in Friendly Valley our Security officers may not know what the response is 
for, and they CANNOT discuss this situation with other residents as this is private information. They are not 
being rude, it is just that you do not have "the need to know". Thank you for your understanding. 
 
Administrative:  
The new bookkeeper, Chrissa is knowledgeable of our system of bookkeeping and is working out well. 
 
Recreational:  
Looking into possible Solar installation for electric. The Pool will remain heated to 75º F until April 1st. 
 
Old Business:  
Attorney working on Civil Code 51.3 expects to have "blanket language" appropriate to every Association 
completed by the end of March. 
 
Reminders: 
Next Community Council Meeting February 6, 2019 (meet candidates for CC Chair position) 
Community Council needs a new Secretary by the March meeting. 


